
From: Carolyn Mills 
Sent: 28/06/2023 6:41:41 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Stony Range 

We write as a matter of urgency to ask that you give very careful thought to the DA before 
Council near the Stony Range garden in Dee Why. An EIGHT storey building proposed fro the 
site will mean the end of this precious eco system that provides rest and joy to so many people 
and children visiting the garden. Dee Why is ,in many people's view, overdeveloped any way. 
Another high rise DA , especially for such a location ,where a natural iconic site has been 
nurtured for decades, must be resisted and reappraised by a council that we trust, is doing the 
right thing for the constituents. 
Say NO to this present DA and save Stony range ! 
Kind regards 
Geoff and Carolyn Mills 
Avalon Parade 

•Avalon Beach 2107 
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